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Troop 243 Outings & Activities August starts right off with some extreme SCUBA training that will result in certifications for everyone who fully participates.  We also jump into our annual planning meeting on August 4th at 4:00 at St. Barnabas.  With our 44th anniversary Court of Honor coming up at the end of the month, August 7th is the last day to submit blue cards and get credit for merit badges and advancement.  The annual Flaget Trail as organized by the Catholic Committee on Scouting pops up mid August and as is our tradition we will use this as our August camp out.  We will spend some time looking at space exploration then close up the month helping St. Barnabas celebrate their many year of support for scouting. 
Troop and Patrol Meetings on Wednesdays - All are welcome.  Scouts in Field/Class A uniforms are expected for all troop meetings while class B uniforms are ok for patrol meetings, which are generally once per month.  Except where noted, all meetings are held at St. Barnabas.
August 7th, 7:00 PM  – Troop Meeting – Space Exploration.  Service Patrol is Danger.

August 14th, 7:00 PM – Patrol Meetings used to prepare for Flaget Trail.
August 21st, 7:00 PM – Space Exploration.  Service Patrol is Nuclear Squirrels

August 25th, 4:00ish – Troop 243’s 44 Anniversary Court of Honor
August 28th, 7:00 PM – Celebrate St. Barnabas’ Support of Scouting.  No Service Patrol.

Flaget Trail – For the 67th year, the Catholic Committee on Scouting organized a camp out that will guide scouts as we tour locations throughout the state with sites that are significant for the Catholic Church.  This year we will travel to St. Thomas Parish and the Basilica of St. Joseph Proto-Cathedral in Bardstown, Kentucky.  A camping area is designated and scouts from all over the state gather to have some fun and tour sites.  Generally some fun hiking is involved with games set up by the CCoS.  They will celebrate Mass at 7:00 Saturday evening ending the trip on Sunday with a traditional stop for essential supplies.

Annual Planning Meeting – This is the time of the year at which we plan all of the activities for the coming year.  In this annual meeting we will choose meeting topics, schedule camp out and choose camp out sites.  This is where the scouts truly plan the year yet to come and the adults begin to figure out how they will meet the needs of the scouts.  All scouts in a leadership position are required to attend or have a representative that is authorized to make all decision in their place.  However, all and parents and scouts are invited and encouraged to attend in order to mold a truly fun upcoming year.  The date of the meeting is Sunday August 4th at 4:00 at St. Barnabas.
Handbook Info – General Scout account Balance Policies - Our scout accounts were established so each scout can accumulate assets that can be used to pay for BSA scout activities or equipment.  Flower sales revenues are placed in each scout’s account and cash can be added.  This money is available for various scout expenditures as outlined in the troop’s handbook.  On occasion, such as after semiannual dues are subtracted, some scout accounts will have a negative balance.  Since this means the rest of the scouts are covering those expenses we try to resolve these issues when we can and generally there are no problems.  However, Troop 243 has a policy that no scout can advance a rank when he has a negative scout account balance.  He also must pay cash for all activities.  You should always contact our Treasurer when in doubt about a scout’s account balance.

Troop Leadership Meetings – The Patrol Leader Council meeting is scheduled for August at a later time so stay in contact with the troop leadership.  Adult leaders will meet August 26th at 7:00 for the ASM meeting and 8:00 for the committee meeting, in the St. Barnabas annex.  Every one is invited to all of our meetings.




























